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Memorandum #2018-06 **ADDENDUM** 

TO: Independent Auditors, North Carolina Local Governments and Public Authorities 

FROM: Sharon Edmundson, Director, Fiscal Management Section 

SUBJECT: Uniform Guidance Procurement Standards 

DATE: March 29, 2018 

 
 

We have received a variety of responses and questions about the applicability of the Uniform 

Guidance Procurement Standards to specific programs and sources of Federal financial 

assistance.  Obtaining definitive guidance on specific programs and circumstances is challenging.  

Based on guidance obtained from the Office of Budget and Management, there is not a 

comprehensive list of programs to which the guidance is applicable or not applicable.  OMB staff 

recommends, and we concur, that units of government assume that the Procurement Standards 

apply unless you have written confirmation from your grantor agency that they do not apply.  We 

also recommend that you contact your grantor agency with specific questions about your 

program.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


